
Posted on 07/02/2020 

 
SARDAR PATEL INSTITUTE OF ECONOMIC AND  

SOCIAL RESEARCH 
AHMEDABAD 

 
Sardar Patel Institute of Economic and Social Research (SPIESR) was established 
in 1969 and is registered under the Societies Registration Act XXI of 1860. The 
Institute is supported by the Government of Gujarat and the Indian Council of 
Social Science Research (ICSSR), New Delhi. The primary objectives of the Institute 
are  
 

 to undertake, aid, promote and co-ordinate research in economic problems 
and the social implications of these problems; 

 to promote and foster the application of research in the development of 
commerce, trade and industry, the discovery and development of methods 
for the beneficial utilization of natural resources and generally for the 
economic development of India;  

 to analyse and propose solutions of specific problems encountered in the 
process of planning and development of the country; 

 to exchange information and to co-operate for the promotion of its objects 
with other Institutions, Associations and Societies within India or elsewhere 
interested in same objects; 

 to foster the training of research workers in fields related to its objects and 
to undertake training programmes; 

 to convene conferences at such places and at such times as may be 
determined and to publish journals and bulletin, etc.   

 

The SPIESR invites proposals from qualified Chartered Accountants’ firms to carry 
out the concurrent audit of the books of accounts of the Institute for the Financial 
Years 2019-20; 2020-21 and 2021-22. Interested parties may submit their financial 
proposal along with the profile of the firm to 
 

The Acting Director, 
Sardar Patel Institute of Economic & Social Research (SPIESR) 
Thaltej Road, Near Door Darshan Kendra, 
Ahmedabad - 380 054. 

 
latest by 4.30 p.m. on February 24, 2020. Any further information required in this 
connection can be had from the Accounts Division of the Institute between 2.30 

and 4.30 p.m. on any working day from February 13 to 17, 2020. 
 
The Institute reserves the right to appoint any of the Chartered Accountants’ firm, 
who has responded to this advertisement, without assigning any reason thereof. 
 


